
What to Do If Your Child Forgets Something 

If a child forgets something, a parent should first analyze whether it is 

absolutely essential to bring it to school on his or her behalf.  

Forgetting things is a natural part of life, and we want to teach 

children to cope effectively and to become more independent and 

responsible.  As such, we do not recommend that parents bring 

lunches, homework assignments, or other items left inadvertently at 

home.  Most important is giving children the opportunity to learn 

from their actions rather than having parents solve all problems.  The 

school will provide snack and lunch for children who forget.   

Most importantly, if parents bring items to school for their children, 

they must bring them clearly labeled with the student’s name and 

their teacher’s name to the main office. Please never go to the 

classroom during school hours or deliver items to a student's 

backpack.  


